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The Dutch Barn Preservation Society 
invites you to our 

 
Annual Meeting 

Noon, Saturday, January 8th, 2011 
At Brown’s Brewing Company 

417 River Street, Troy NY 12180. 
 
 We will have lunch, then our annual meeting and elections, followed by [we hope] a short tour in 
Brunswick.        

Our current officers are up for re-election, and we have several open seats on the Board. Please 
forward nominations to Ned Pratt, President, or Keith Cramer, Secretary, at 
CramerKeith@msn.com. You may nominate yourself or others. Email Ned for details.  
 
RSVP to Ned Pratt, nedpratt66@aol.com, 432-0220 
 

 

                   The Wortendyke Barn, seen on our New Jersey Tour this past year [2010]. 

 


